
                 Nackawic Curling Club                          
      The club is open to all who wish to curl in a fun
atmosphere on Friday evenings starting at 7 PM.
All you need is a clean pair of sneakers and $10. If
you want to try curling, learn about the game, or
are an experienced curler who does not wish to
join a league, this is the evening for you. If you
choose you can try stick curling, pushing the rock
with a throwing stick from an upright position.
Come and give it a try! Bring a friend. We hope to
see community people give it a try!_________________________________________

NES Healthy Minds
We would like to thank our most recent donors: Judy
and Wayne Fox, Jackie Sharpe, The Shuffleboard Crew,
NVFD and UNIFOR Local 219. Donated money goes
towards breakfast food, snacks and supports buying
equipment for our playground. The Nackawic schools
are still looking for ways to subsidize lunches for
students. The district has a committee and holds
meetings at NES. If you would like more information on
meetings or how you could help contact any of the 3
schools and speak with the principal. A huge "thank
you" goes out to the Nackawic Lions Club for giving a
generous donation to all 3 schools for their lunch
programs!

Senior Dinner

Southampton Community Hall
Cribbage on Fridays at 1:30PM at the

 Southampton Community Hall

Council meetings for the month will take place on Monday, March 4th & 18th. Council
meetings are open to the public and are called to order at 7PM. No matter shall be placed

on the agenda for consideration at any regular Council meeting unless the request for
consideration of the matter is received by the Chief Administrative Officer, in writing,
before 12:00 noon on the Friday preceding the day on which the meeting is to be held. 

Story Time: Wednesdays at 10:30AM
 Stories, songs, rhymes, and a fun craft.

After School Program: Wednesdays at 3:30PM. 
Ages 6-12, Drop-in. Must be accompanied by
 an adult. Fun and exciting interactive programs. 

Eclipse Party: April 3rd at 3:30PM

Café: Each Friday at 11AM join us for
 coffee, tea and a sweet treat. 

Come in and see what’s new at the library
Adult Book Club: March 14th at 2PM
Current Selection: 
Rush Home Road by Lori Lansens
March Break Events

STEAM Wednesday March 6th at 3:30
Italian by Kids Thursday, March 7th at 3:30 

  Followed by Dinner with our Families  
   Registration is required limited space

Art at the Library Friday, March 8th at 3:30pm
  For more information contact the Library at
  506 575-2136

Family game night : Thursdays at 6PM

Community Breakfast – Thank you to everyone 
for supporting the Library and coming out to
 share breakfast with us

LEGO Club – Coming Soon

The Library will be closed on March 29th for 
Good Friday.__________________________________________
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Updating Communities on Recreational, Social, & Cultural Activities
115 Otis Drive, Nackawic, NB Phone: 506-575-2241    

Website: www.nackawic-millville.com 
Email: office@nackawic-millville.com

Facebook Page: Nackawic-Millville Rural Community  

MUNICIPAL OFFICE HOURS
Monday – Friday  8:15 am – 4:30 pm

Municipal News

__________________________________________________________________________________________

___________________________________________

Nackawic-Public LibrarySummer Job Opportunities

Thursday March 21st
Kirk United Church at 12PM
Menu: Ham, potato scallop,

 baked beans, veggie, rolls, dessert
Cost: $10.00

 Limited Seating and take-out orders
For more info call : 506-999-0477

  Parking Restrictions 
By-law T-1, states, “During the months of
December, January, February and March,

between the hours of midnight and 7AM, no
person shall stop or park a vehicle unattended on

any street in the town.” 

Are you a student looking for a summer job?  
Nackawic-Millville Rural Community is hiring for
Public Works, Recreation, and Marina full-time

positions from May-September. 
Email your resume to: office@nackawic-millville.com

or drop it off at the Municipal Office 
The deadline to apply is: Friday, April 19th. 

___________________________________________

___________________________________________

Mayor Tim Fox, Council and Staff would like to wish the community a Happy Easter. 
We hope your long weekend is filled with family, fun and happiness. 

The Municipal Office will be closed Friday, March 29th and Monday, April 1st

http://www.nackawic-millville.com/
mailto:office@nackawic-millville.com


Notices for The Key
____________________________________________

Nackawic Lions Club 

___________________________________________

Notices for non-profit groups can be 
e-mailed to office@nackawic-millville.com or mailed to: 

Nackawic-Millville Rural Community 
115 Otis Drive, Nackawic, NB E6G 2P1. 

The deadline for submissions is the 24th of the previous
month.

 The Key is available online at www.nackawic-millville.com
& our Facebook Page 

Nackawic-Millville Rural Community.

_________________________________________

______________________________________________

Nackawic & Area Wellness

Thank You
We would like to thank the many people who helped to

support our family during the recent loss of Eric. The
outpouring of support helped us get through this very
difficult time. To those who called, sent messages and

food items and visited with our family during visitation,
we appreciate your support.  Our family was also

overwhelmed by the donations that were made in Eric's
memory.  A special thank you to the Nackawic Fire

Department for honouring Eric by sending some of their
members to stand guard during visitation and the

funeral. That was a very special touch and was very
appreciated. Eric was proud to be a member of the

Nackawic Fire Department.  Lastly, we would also like to
thank the Lion's Club for offering their space and to

everyone who provided food for the reception after the
funeral.  We were again overwhelmed by the amount of

support from everyone.
The family of Eric Levesque

___________________________________________

Resource Directory
The Nackawic-Millville Rural Community full-
colour Resource Directory is well underway. If
you haven’t yet sent us your ad, we encourage

you to do so right away. Space is limited.
Business card: $20; half page $100; full page

$150.  (There are no more quarter-page
spaces available.) Email your payment to:

nackawicareawellness@gmail.com. 
Then email your ad in .jpg format to the 
same email address for inclusion in the

resource directory. 
If you need help designing your business card

or advertisement, contact Tina at
lionartstudio1@gmail.com or leave a message

at 506 259 7968.  Her rates are very
reasonable and she can whip up 

your ad in jig time. 
We expect to print in late spring, in time for

the busy tourist season. Copies will be
available at many sites within the local area.

This is a great opportunity to maximize
exposure of your business to potential clients

and customers, at an economical price.
For more info, please contact

nackawicareawellness@gmail.com.

_________________________________________

NHS is enjoying its most successful year ever with
the NB International Student Program. We have
hosted 16 students from 8 different countries.

Placements can be from Sept to Jan, Feb to June, or
for the entire school year. Visiting students live with

a host family, attend regular classes at NHS and
participate in family, extracurricular, and

community activities for the duration of their visit.
There is also a financial incentive of approximately
$800/month for host families to help compensate
for the extra expense of welcoming a guest for an

extended period. If you are interested in hosting an
international student next year, please contact Sean

Newlands at  575-6041 or by email at
sean.newlands@nbed.nb.ca. 

Activities
Shuffleboard:  Mondays at 1PM
Senior Bowling: Mondays 11AM-1PM
Cribbage: Tuesdays at 1:30PM
Bingo: First and Third Tuesday at 7PM by FOTB
Second and Fourth at 7pm by Community Groups
Breakfast: March 9th- 8AM-10PM
Proceeds for Wellness. By Donation 
Jamboree: March 30th at 2PM (at 3PM, snacks & 50/50)

For bowling bookings call 
Shelby Christie at 323-2059.

Club 300 Draws have begun, contact 
Tina Collier at 575-2546.

 If you have any questions regarding Hall Rental,
Community Assistance or any other matter with the

Lion’s Club call Brian or Dilys Toole at
 506 575-2885 or any Lion Member.

Thank You
We are so grateful for each and every act of kindness

shown towards us in recent weeks, Deanna
unfortunately fell two days before Christmas. To the

paramedics, friends, family and community, we
appreciate everyone. We enjoyed many full course

meals including, roast chicken and beef, homemade
bread, cookies, pies and fruit baskets.  Thank you

from our the bottom of our hearts.                 
Weldon & Deanna LaKing.  

Free Tax Clinic 
For those with total household income of $50K
or less. March 11 to April 10, 2024.
Confidentiality assured. Available at two
locations:
The Gathering Place (TGP) in Nackawic 
Monday and Wednesdays ~ 10 am to 4 pm;
Saturdays 11 am to 4 pm
At RCL Br. #59 Millville ~ Monday evenings 7
pm to 9 pm; by appointment only. 
Leave your documents in the locked box at
TGP or make an appointment by contacting
Jenifer Morgan at 506 463 8151 or email:
jenifermorgan@xplornet.com.

River Valley Christian Academy Registration 
2024-2025

River Valley Christian Academy is a private school
in the town of Nackawic. If you are looking for an
alternate educational experience for your child

which includes smaller class size, more one on one
with teaching staff call 575-1010 to see what RVCA

can offer. Visit our website;
www.rivervalleychristianacademy.com for

printable forms and information, email
rvca@nb.aibn.com. Grades offered are Junior

Kindergarten up to and includes grade 8. *Junior
Kindergarten Program (age 4 by Dec. 31/24).

Limited spaces in the JK program, so call now!


